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September 11, 2018

Welcome to a new year of reading. Many adventures and journeys can be taken within the pages of a book.
Each child at New Hazelton Elementary is encouraged to read daily. Families are encouraged to make
reading part of their family routine. Children and adults of all ages love to be read to. Allow your family to go
to exotic places and learn about a variety of interesting facts. )

Using our library, like that of the public library, requires all who handle books to be socially responsible with
the books. The books should be handled with care, meaning kept away from food and dirty hands; they
should be stored out of harm’s way and returned in a timely fashion so others can use them.

If you would like your child to bring home books they sign out of the library, please sign the sheet below and
return it to the school. Your signature and the returned slip implies your willingness to help your child to be
responsible for their books, and for the replacement of damaged or lost books, should that happen (a bill will
be sent home).

Children will not be able to take home books unless this form is returned signed by their parent/guardian. If
and when the time comes and your child has an overdue book, they will not be able to sign out another until
that book is returned or paid for.

Let's all do our part modeling socially responsible book handling and borrowing skills.

Happy Reading!

Library Take-Home Program

Student’s Name(s):

Grade(s):

Teacher’s Name(s):

Home Phone&/Cell

Any costs to replace lost or damaged books will be covered by:

Name: - -

Date:




